
Fostering gifted education from the inside out

December 6, 2023

Dear Westmount families,

As the year comes to a close, we would like to take a moment to reflect on the past year and

express our gratitude for your continued support.

Thanks to your generosity in 2023, we were able to enrich the educational experience at

Westmount through initiatives such as:

● Field trips that expand learning and allow all students to participate, regardless of

socio-economic circumstances;

● Parent presentations that give families valuable resources and information to help them

support their children;

● Supporting classroom costs that help teachers provide more engaging, immersive

learning;

● Staff appreciation to thank teachers and support staff for all they do!

These are just a few examples of the many ways in which your donations help make a positive

impact at Westmount. We are also grateful for the dedication of our board, staff, teachers, and

volunteers.

We have seen a 20% increase in direct donations over the past two years and hope to continue

this trend. Would you consider supporting us with a tax-deductible gift? Your direct donations

are the top source of funding for Westmount Charter School Council.

Donations can be made online at https://www.westmountcharter.com/parents/donate/ or

cheques mailed to any of the campuses. While donations can be made at any time of the year,

those received before the end of this year will be eligible for a 2023 tax receipt.

With gratitude,

Olurotimi “Roti” Akinsanmi
Chair, Westmount Charter School Council

https://www.westmountcharter.com/parents/donate/

